SECOND TAXING DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF NORWALK
164 Water Street, PO Box 468
Norwalk, Connecticut 06856-0468
203-866-4446

LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE AND WARNING TO THE ELECTORS
OF THE SECOND TAXING DISTRICT
OF THE CITY OF NORWALK

The legal voters of the Second Taxing District of the City of Norwalk are hereby notified and
warned that the Special Budget Meeting of the ELECTORS of the Second Taxing District will be
held at South Norwalk Electric and Water, One State Street, Norwalk, Connecticut on Tuesday,
April 17, 2012 beginning at 8:00 p.m. for the following purpose:

1. To Approve the Proposed 2012-2013 Budget of the Second Taxing District, City of
Norwalk as approved and recommended by the District Commissioners.

In accordance with Section 1-81 of the District Charter, you are hereby notified that copies of the
entire District Budget of the Second Taxing District of the City of Norwalk will be available for
inspection by the public effective April 11, 2012. A copy may be obtained from the District Clerk
at the office of the Second Taxing District, 164 Water Street, Norwalk, Connecticut.

Dated this 5th day of April 2012
Attest:

Gwendolyn Gonzalez
Assistant District Clerk



	Dated this 5th day of April 2012

